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Ariana Costa

From: James Engleman <thehachet@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 4:16 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Opposition to pending House bills further restricting Second Amendment Rights

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I am writing today to express my concerns about your efforts to further restrict my Second Amendment rights in the 
State of Rhode Island. I am strongly opposed to the following bills: 
 
HB 5436 
HB 5443 
HB 5651 
HB 5652 
HB 5653 
HB 5654, and  
HB 5890 
 
To allow myself to have a future voice in these and all related matters, I have become a disaffiliated voter and will be 
voting in all applicable Democratic primary elections going forward.  
 
James Engleman 
49 Burdickville Road 
Bradford, RI 02808 


